
Planning Committee

Wednesday, 2nd May, 2018

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:      Councillor Lyons (Chairperson); 
Councillors Johnston, McAteer
and Mullan. 

Officers in Attendance:         Ms. U. Caddell and Ms. E. McGoldrick.

Site Visit

Further to its decision of 17th April, the Committee convened at 12:30 pm at the 
application site for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of planning application 
LA04/2016/2359/F - Demolition of existing buildings for 7 storey office building with retail 
unit on ground floor at 46-52 Upper Queen Street and 11a Wellington Street.  

The Chairperson reminded the Members, given the issues which had been raised 
regarding the contribution of the building to the character of the area, that the Committee 
had agreed to defer consideration of the application to enable a site visit to be undertaken.

To gain access to the properties, the Letting Agent directed Members around the 
site during the visit, however, did not enter into discussion with the Members present in 
relation to the planning application. 

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 1.00 pm.
                              Noted.

Chairperson


